Dear Room 117 Families,
The end of the first quarter is here! This week, we did a lot of end of the quarter and unit assessments. It is simply amazing to see how much growth has occurred in reading over this relatively short period of time! I just wanted to remind you how important it is for your child to read EVERY DAY for 20 minutes or more. It is the best thing you can do to help your child’s reading abilities improve. Plus it is a great way for you to see your child’s progress in reading first hand. Please take the time everyday to do this with your child. It is time definitely well-spent!


In addition, please don't forget to have your child take advantage of the online resources our school has invested in to help our students in math. ALL students at Jeffery work on IXL and "XtraMath" as part of their math instruction. Remember, the goal is for our first and second graders to have at least 100 math skills mastered on IXL by the end of the year. The goal for "XtraMath" is for the students to complete their grade level addition AND subtraction programs by the end of the year. I would like to see all students in subtraction by the start of third quarter. We're working hard in school to make this happen, but this extra practice at home would certainly help.

Thanks for everything you do to help your child be successful in school. We appreciate you!

Have a great weekend and enjoy your “extra” hour of sleep!
Anita Galusha
Jeffery Elementary School - First/Second Grade Teacher
agalusha@kusd.edu  l  P:  262.359.2101   l   F:  262.359.2033
 
Kenosha Unified School District  l  Jeffery Elementary School   4011 – 87th Street l Kenosha, WI  53142
kusd.edu | facebook.com/kenoshaschools | twitter.com/KUSD | youtube.com/kenoshaschools | instagram.com/kenoshaschools | KUSD 20 
 
Mission: Provide excellent, challenging learning opportunities and experiences that prepare each student for success. 

Important Reminders: 

20/20 Reading Challenge- The November calendar for the 20/20 Challenge went home in your child’s Jeffery folder. If you forgot to send in the October form, please make sure to send it in on Monday. Remember, our monthly goal is to read for at least 20 minutes a day for 20 days. The students who complete this challenge every month will be a part of our big reading celebration at the end of the year.  The first and second grade teachers are hoping that we have 100% participation, but we need your support, Parents: Please encourage your child to read daily from books that are at his/her level.  RAZ also counts as reading minutes! :) (My teacher username for Raz Kids is agalusha0) 
Important Dates-
Monday, November 6 - O&H Kringle Fundraiser form and money due 
Thursday, November 9 Veteran's Day Assembly 9:00 AM Gym
Friday, November 10 Popcorn Day - 50 cents per bag - two bag limit
November 14-16- American Education Week V.I.P. Lunch; Please return the blue slip if you are coming.  (1st and 2nd grade recess/lunch times 11:10 AM)
Tuesday, November 14 PTO Meeting
Wednesday, November 15 Green Thumb Club 2:30-3:00 PM
Wednesday, November 22 Dismissal at 11:21
Thu/Friday,  November 23/24  Thanksgiving Break – No School
Friday, December 8  Popcorn Day ($.50/bag)
Wednesday, December 13  First and Second Grade Music Program (First Grade: 6:00-6:30 PM/Second Grade: 6:45-7:15)
Tuesday, December 19 Room 117 Winter Party from 1:00-2:00 P.M.  
(More info. to come at a later date.) 
December 20-January 2- Winter Break

Wednesday, January 3 Return from Winter Break


Monday, January 8
Ms. Lauren Cox, our student teacher, will be starting today! Welcome, Ms. Cox!


Monday, January 15  Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day- No school for students or staff

Friday, January 19 Quarter 2 Ends; No school for Students
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